
 
 

 
 
 
21st July, 2020 
 
To 
The BSE Ltd. 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited 
7, Lyons Range, 
Kolkata – 700 001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Annual Secretarial Compliance Report 
We enclose, Annual Secretarial Compliance Report of the Company under regulation 
24A of SEBI LODR Regulation 2015 duly issued by Ms. Meena Chowdhary, Practicing 
Company Secretary, for the financial year ended March 31, 2020. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Shree Hanuman Sugar & Industries Ltd. 

 
Om Prakash Lundia 
Chief Financial Officer 
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